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Dear resident,  
 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements in Ward 5 as part of the  
2026 Pavement Management Program. Work will include restoring community roads and repairing curbs and 
sidewalks. Road construction is expected to begin by May 2026 and is anticipated to be completed by Fall 2026. 
 
The following roads will be impacted: 

• Armon Avenue 
• Bayhampton Crescent 
• Briarcliffe Crescent 
• Bunker Road 
• Chelwood Drive 

• Dorian Place 
• Hammerstone Crescent 
• Highcliffe Drive 
• Judith Avenue 
• Oriah Court 

• Pico Crescent 
• Sadot Court 
• Samuel Oster Avenue 
• Shasta Drive 
• Westcroft Avenue 
• Worth Boulevard 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction timelines 
Pre-construction fieldwork is underway in your neighbourhood. This may include City-retained contractors taking 
photographs of public and private property for the City’s records. 
 
Construction impacts 

• Roads will remain open to vehicles and pedestrians during construction. 
• To complete the work safely and efficiently, temporary lane restrictions will be required. 
• Access to private and commercial driveways and entrances will occasionally be impacted.  
• If you have limited mobility and require accommodation to access your property during 

construction activities, please call 905-832-2281, ext. 8917. 
 
Reminders for property owners 

• Under the Road Allowance By-Law 126-2024, the City is not responsible for damage that may 
occur during construction to privately-owned items located on City property, including 
underground systems like lawn sprinklers, heated driveways and landscaping.  

• Removing privately-owned underground systems, at the owner’s expense, is recommended before 
work begins. 

• If you have landscape or driveway work planned for 2025 or 2026, please contact the City’s 
Infrastructure Delivery department to learn how the scheduled work could impact your property.  



 

  
 

Project locations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information visit vaughan.ca/PavementManagement or scan the QR code. 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/infrastructure-engineering-and-construction-projects/pavement-management-program
mailto:Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca

